[bookmark: _GoBack]      Night in the Art Gallery
Darebin Arts and Entertainment Centre 7.00pm
11th September (Surnames A-G), 
12th September (Surnames H-O) 
13th September (Surnames P-Z)   

Dear Parents/Guardians

To make our concert a big success we are asking you to provide some simple items of clothing. More elaborate costumes will be provided by the school. We would like you to put the requested clothing items in a bag with your child’s full name and grade on it and bring it back to school by 24th August. 

When we receive the clothes we will check to see that they are correct and then store them until concert night.  We will contact you if they are not suitable. If you are having trouble locating any item, don’t worry, contact me at sharpe.stephen.s@edmail.vic.gov.au  and the costume committee will assist.

On concert night children will go to the Darebin Arts and Entertainment Centre at 6.15pm in casual clothes, change and perform in their costume. They should bring a bag to put their casual clothes in.  After the performance they will wear their costume items home and bring their other clothes home in the bag.

Foundation A:  Black long sleeve top and black leggings
Foundation B: Matching long sleeve top and leggings in any bright colours
Foundation C : Yellow long sleeve top and yellow leggings
Foundation D: Brown T-shirt and brown leggings
Foundation E and F: Black leggings
Grade 1: T shirt and bike shorts in any bright colour
Grade 2:  Nothing needed
Grade 3A: White polo shirt and white long pants, white shoes
Grade 3B : Khaki short sleeved shirt 
Grade 3C: Plain singlet of any bright colour and bright summery shorts
Grade 4/5/6:  Black long sleeve shirt and black leggings or slim fit black pants

Most items will be easy to find but some like the khaki pants, white pants and yellow leggings might be a bit harder. If you have old clothes that you don’t need that match what other grades are looking for, consider donating them. Remember, no logos or faded blacks.

We will need help completing the costumes so if sewing is your thing, and you have some free time please let me know.

Stephen Sharpe 
Music Teacher 
23/7/18
